
Students, staff, and parents on our 
Stakeholder Team continue their 

work on School Climate and Culture! 

Our CMS artists hard their work on 
display throughout the community 

for the WWP Youth Art Show. 

 

Thank you to all of our staff, 
students, and families for supporting 

this year’s excellent musical! 

Thanks to efforts from our staff, 
student organizations, and parent 

volunteers – we continue to promote 
wellness in our Panther Pause. 

Students were treated to a trip to the 
NBA Executive Offices in NJ to take a 
look at career opportunities in sports 

beyond the court! 

 

Student groups, like our Maker 
Ambassadors, and staff experts 
shared plenty of strategies for 
teaching and learning at the 

Educator EXPO. 

Did you know you can get 

involved in a variety of ways 

through our community 

support groups? Click the 

pictures for more information! 

 

Follow WW-P Administrators 

on Twitter for great information 

throughout the year!  

@DrCarterCMS, 

@MrSchimpfCMS, 

@MrClarkCMS 

 

       

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

Spring has sprung as we near the end of Marking Period 3 of the 2018-19 School Year, and we 

enter a very busy, very exciting final quarter! From snow days in February to a full month of 

school in March, staff and students are busy learning and preparing for everything left in 

store for TEAM CommUNITY. Below you will find pictures representing just a small sample of 

all of the awesome experiences had over the last few months. For even more happenings at 

CMS, please follow us on Twitter. See below for details! As always, our Daily Announcements 

can help you stay aware of all of the latest and greatest at CMS. Enjoy the highlights below, 

and thanks for your support, and for being a part of our larger school community. 

Many of our student groups, including 
Math Counts, Science Olympiad, and 

FPS, were honored at tournaments. 

 

Student Council ran a very 
successful 3v3 basketball 

tournament for March Madness! 

 

CMS hosted Museums in Motion who 
curated another great Black History 

Month exhibit for the school.  

We continue to recognized students for 
displaying traits each month. February 

was Kindness & Caring. 

 

Students in science had experiences 
including testing airplanes and coasters 

to hearing from parents in the field! 
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Quote of  the Month 
 

“The beautiful spring came; 

and when Nature resumes 

her loveliness, the human 

soul is apt to revive also.” 
   - Harriet Jacobs, writer 

We celebrated the wonderful work of 
our school counselors during National 

School Counseling Week! 

http://www.west-windsor-plainsboro.k12.nj.us/schools/community_middle_school/daily_announcements
http://cmsptsa.org/
https://www.wwp-septsa.org/
https://wwpaapsg.weebly.com/

